
GP services in your area will 
soon be available 6 days a week 

 

From 1st October 2022, in addition to your usual practice opening times, 
appointments will be made available for patients to book Monday to 
Friday 6:30pm to 8:00pm and Saturdays 9:00am to 5:00pm.  
 
These appointments will only be available for patients of Redcar Coastal 
PCN member practices, which are: Bentley Medical Practice, Coatham 
Surgery, Greenhouse Surgery, Huntcliff Surgery, Saltscar Surgery, 
Ravenscar Surgery and Zetland Medical Practice. 
 
You can book an appointment through your GP surgery or online up to 
two weeks in advance. The NHS 111 service may also book for you. 
 
The service (known as Enhanced Access) will be provided by ELM 
Alliance from Bentley Medical Practice (Redcar Primary Care Hospital).  
This service will replace any existing Extended Hours appointments 
provided by your practice.  Further information will be published online 
over the coming weeks. 
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